
Friday, 10th April 2020 
  
Dear Year 4,  
 
We hope that you have enjoyed the first week of your “holiday”.  We have really liked 
seeing what you have been doing this week but all your baking has been making us hungry! 
Some of you have been continuing with your school work during the holidays and we 
have already seen some great roman numeral work (and hopefully it was knowledge that 
helped you on Mrs Ramsell’s quiz!).  Thank you again to your parents for providing you 
with these fantastic learning opportunities.  Remember if you need any ideas for any 
activities you can always visit: https://padlet.com/rwj4/Homelearninglinks  
 
As many of you have taken up yoga, the Mistry family have decided to join you.  Elijah 
loves doing down dog! Another thing related to yoga is mindfulness.  
 
 ‘Mindfulness means paying full attention to something.  It means slowing down to really 
notice what you're doing.  Being mindful is the opposite of rushing or multitasking.  
When you're mindful, you're taking your time.  You're focusing in a relaxed, easy way.’ 
www.kidshealth.org. 
 
One thing that could help us to focus in an easy, relaxed way is looking for signs of 
Spring.  I have seen some lovely Spring flowers and calves when out walking for exercise. 
What have you seen?  We’d love to see your photos of signs of Spring. 
 
This week the Webber-Jones family have been giving Disney+ a trial and have been having 
a few film nights.  We have already watched Lady and the Tramp, the new Lion King, the 
new Aladdin and Honey I Shrunk the Kids.  It’s my turn to pick on Friday but I’m having 
trouble deciding!  
 
We have been trying to think of ways we can still feel like a class even though we are not 
together.  One idea we have come up with is creating a virtual display board.  This is a 
place where you can upload your fantastic work to share with the whole class.  If you 
use this link https://padlet.com/year432/displayboard it will take you to the year 4 board, 
where you can upload pictures or share writing.  Once it has been approved it will then 
appear on the board for the class to see.  (This is a private board that can only be 
accessed if you have the URL.)   Of course you can still share work by emailing it to us or 
to the home learning email and you would be more than welcome to do all 3!  
 
As always, let us know if you need any help with anything and keep sharing the fantastic 
work you have been doing.  

 
Bye for now,  

Mrs Webber-Jones and Mrs Mistry  
Year4@new-swann.leics.sch.uk  
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